
To whom it may concern,
I have reviewed the proposal’s set of plans and have noticed that they do not reflect the proposed development 
Mod2022/0460 – DA2020/0014 for the same site.
This new proposal retains the existing larger pool, among other alterations, thus site coverage percentages will 
change. This may affect the assessment of DA2022/1506.
Best Ian McManamey, 
1778 Pittwater Rd Bayview

Sent: 20/10/2022 3:41:53 PM
Subject: Comment on Proposed Development DA2022/1506


